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	PRESS RELEASE


Possibly fake „inspector“ in the Ostrava District
(Ostrava, January 4, 2017) In the last days of 2016, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority received an information from various entrepreneurs that they experienced a “strange” CTIA inspection. However, none of them was inspected by the Czech Trade Inspection Authority despite they reported having been visited by its officer. 

In one case, an entrepreneur thought that something wasn’t right, so he required the person to repeatedly show his inspector card. But in the consequence the alleged inspector immediately left the workplace. In another case, a man – who called himself an inspector – showed a card with the name “Michal Přeučil”, imposed a “fine” amounting to CZK 1,000 and left without having issued any report in writing. The vendors were advised to turn to the Police of the Czech Republic.
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority asks other entrepreneurs who experienced similar conducts of an alleged CTIA officer who didn’t issue any inspection report, to turn to the CTIA Inspectorate in Ostrava and the Police of the Czech Republic. With regard to the fact that these were two unrelated cases in a short time period, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority finds it important to alert entrepreneurs of the region. 
In case of doubts, we recommend to properly check provided inspector cards that are equipped with a hologram. We warn especially against the name “Michal Přeučil” which was used during one of the above mentioned “inspections” in the Ostrava district. In case of any doubt, it is also possible to check the identity of inspectors on the phone line of the locally competent inspectorate. Phone numbers can be found for example on the CTIA website.
After every inspection, a real inspector shall issue a document in writing with the name of the competent inspectorate (with its phone number), names of the inspectors (including their service numbers) and identification data of the inspected workplace. One copy is always provided to the entrepreneur. On-the-spot fines can be imposed by inspectors in the maximum amount of CZK 5,000 for breaches of the Act on Consumer Protection. You shall pay no cash without any printed and signed document containing information about violations of particular paragraphs. In addition, it is always possible to pay a fine at the inspectorate’s seat.
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